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Matt Anders, our current IRPCV Web Editor, 
received an online request from the grandson 
of Ranjit Menon in May regarding IRPCV Kent 
Kay. Kent Kay is from Idaho, and he was host-
ed by Ranjitôs grandparents during his time as 
an RPCV in India in the 60s. In his request, 
the grandson included the last communication 
of Kent to his host family. Following this re-
quest, John Hammond and Arnold Burgemeis-
ter, both of whom served in India around the 
same time as Kent, researched information 
about Kent and his family while contacting 
George Nepert of Friends of India to find a 
way to e-mail Ranjit. They were able to get in 
touch with him, while Arnold describes how 
this situation displays the ñdegrees of separa-
tionò which within RPCVs is very narrow. Ran-
jit ended up responding with the message be-
low with pictures:    

ñHi George, Connie, Matt, Tom, John and Ar-
nie and anyone I may have missed! Thank 
you all so much for your help! My mother 
Pravina will really appreciate this.  Itôs quite 
amazing how quickly you were able to locate 
Kent.  It was great to hear about the poultry 
farming program in the 60s.  Incidentally my 
mother (see picture) and her family moved to 
Mysore in the 80s and thatôs where I spent my 
childhood and college days before moving to 
the US; it was cool to know that the same pro-
gram ran in Mysore. There were probably 
many shared experiences between the volun-
teers then, some of which I heard through sto-
ries told by my mother.  It inspires me to be-
come a volunteer myself for the Peace Corps 
someday.  Thank you all again! Hope you all 
have a fantastic day!ò 
 
Best regards,  
 
Ranjit Menon, 
St. Paul, MN  
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.   
Our IRPCV  Bon Voyage Picnic was held at Cassia Park on 

June 2, 2017. 


